
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Neighborhood House WIOA Employment Program in fiscal year 

2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Neighborhood House Incorporated, located at 

1225 S. Weller St., Seattle, WA 98144. 

 

The funding would be used for to hire 2.5 full time staffers to connect more job seekers with 

living-wage jobs, in particular low-income, BIPOC, immigrant and refugee job seekers. This will 

promote equitable recovery from COVID-19 and increased economic prosperity for communities 

experiencing disparities. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
PRAMILA JAYAPAL 

Member of Congress 


